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Mayor Jacobs Talks About County Departments, Zoo Knoxville, and More 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—During his Weekly Update, which will be posted around 1 p.m. today, 
Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs recognizes a number of county departments, congratulates 
Zoo Knoxville for its 75th anniversary, and notes that Hasbro plans to bring a NERF-themed 
attraction to our neighbors in Pigeon Forge. 

Note: Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, senior centers, 
Veterans Services, libraries, and the Health Department—will be closed on Monday, 
September 4, 2023, in observance of Labor Day.

Veterans Services will resume normal operations on Monday, September 11.

All other offices will resume normal business operations on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.
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